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Dear Friends,

Just a quick update for you know how to pray for us and our ministries.

I, David, will be traveling to Ghana, West Africa on January 30. I have a deaf man from the USA traveling with me,
who plans on returning to Ghana as a full-time missionary in the future. We will be doing a survey of the country,
to see what the spiritual needs may be around the country. We have already contacted missionaries there, and
one Deaf man who will be helping us to find the deaf, and to collect the information we need. Please be in prayer
for Rocky and I as we travel. We seek to advance the work of the Lord among the deaf in Ghana through this trip,
as well as in a new church plant in the future in the city of Kumasi.

Charity, our third daughter and fourth child, was married on January 11 to Jason Rishel. What a glorious wedding
it was! They will continue to do deputation, now together, as they seek to serve the Lord in the country of Burkina
Faso, in West Africa. Your prayers for them will be much appreciated.

One of the national pastors whom we have trained in India, named Stephen Guite, an IPM missionary, has the
following activities planned for 2014. There will be a deaf conference in the country of Nepal on February 4 and 5th
in order to evangelize the deaf. There will be a meeting among the deaf in the city of Hyderabad on February 18
and 19th. This also will be evangelistic in nature. Thirdly, there will be a deaf seminar on April 4 and then Sign
Language training in Hyderabad in June. In July there will also be another meeting for the deaf in the city of
Sumbuk, in the northern state of Sikkim, 3 hours from Gangtok, the capital. Your prayers for Stephen and his
ministries are also much appreciated.

Nicole Condra is still on deputation to go to the country of Romania to work with the Deaf. She is focusing on
getting into many churches in Tennessee during the next 3 months. Please pray for her as she seeks her
monthly support.

SWMI currently has two couples in the application process. Our next candidate class for missionaries joining
SWMI will be in June, 2014. Please pray for these two couples as they prepare to join the mission, and then
begin deputation to reach the deaf in Gabon, Africa and in the United Kingdom. We are very excited about the
future of reaching the deaf internationally through the outreach of local churches and their missionaries who
partner with SWMI!

Thank you so very much for all of your prayers, as well as for all financial support that comes into Silent Word
Ministries International for our ministries worldwide.

For Lost Deaf Souls Worldwide,

David Bennett
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Director SWMI
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Psalm 2:8

Making a Spiritual Difference in the World of the Deaf for the Glory of God

"Expect great things from God; attempt great things for God"
-- Will iam Carey, who is called the father of modern missions

"God's work  done in God's way will never lack  God's supply." 
-- Hudson Taylor 

http://www.swmi.org/

